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NYPIRG ANNOUNCES LIZ MORAN AS ITS NEW ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY DIRECTOR 

 
(Albany, N.Y.) The New York Public Interest Research Group (NYPIRG) today announced that Liz 
Moran will join NYPIRG's team as its Environmental Policy Director, effective January 1, 2019.  
Ms. Moran had previously been the Water & Natural Resources Director for Environmental 
Advocates of New York.   
 
“We are thrilled that Liz has agreed to take the helm of our environmental policy agenda,” said 
Blair Horner NYPIRG’s Executive Director.  “In addition to continuing her work to protect New 
York’s precious water supplies, Liz will direct our advocacy regarding climate change, energy 
policy, solid waste, and other important environmental policies.  Our team is excited to work 
with her.”  Previously, Ms. Moran had worked with NYPIRG while attending college.  
 
Ms. Moran will begin her position on January 1, 2019 and will be based in NYPIRG’s Albany 
office. 
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